
12.13.2020 

The District Report has not been updated. 

We have not received enough reports to update the Districts. 

Audits- Inspections- Program Reporting. 

We will update the Report again after January 1st, 2021 

Have a questions or don’t see something reported on please 

call the office to confirm receipt. 


